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Event Report on "Golang Programming" 

One-Day Workshop on "Golang Programming" Organized by the Electronics and 
Communication Engincering Department, for the second-ycar students on July 15, 2024, Sri 
Sairam College of Engineering, Anekal, Bangalore.The workshop was held from 10:00 a.m. to 
4:00 p.m. at the AV Hall. 

The workshop began with a welcome address by the Head of the Department, 
Dr. A. Poonguzhali, who emphasized the importance of learning modern programming 
languages and their applications in the field of electronics and communication. 

The Program Coordinators, Dr. S. Jayakumar, Associate Professor, ECE, and 

Prof. P. Venugopal, Assistant Professor, ECE, introduced the speakers for the workshop. They 

provided a brief overview of the objectives of the workshop and the expertise of the resource 

persons. 

The Principal of Sri Sairam College of Engineering, Dr. Shadaksharappa, delivered the 

Presidential address. He highlighted the college's dedication to providing students with 

opportunities to enhance their technical skills. 

The workshop featured sessions by Ms. Shravya Shetty, Assistant Professor, and 

Ms. Bindu S., Assistant Professor, from the Department of AIML, New Horizon College of 

Engineering. They delivered Golang programming, covering various topics such as pointers, 

arrays, indexing, and structures. The sessions included a mix of lectures, hands-on activities, and 

quizzes to reinforce the concepts taught. 

Participants engaged in hands-on activities to apply the concepts learned during the 

workshop. A quiz assessment was conducted to evaluate the students' understanding and 

retention of the material. 

The workshop concluded with students providing positive feedback about the program. 

They appreciated the practical approach and the interactive sessions, which helped them gain a 

deeper understanding of Golang programming. 

Overall, the workshop was a resounding success, providing valuable insights and skills to 

the participants, and encouraging them to further explore the field of programming. 
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